
From: Ryan, Nancy
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Bottorff. Thomas E 1/0=PG&E/0U=C0RPQRATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3): 
Redacted

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E and EVs

Hi Tom-

RedactedGood to see you today after the meeting. I’m writing to introduce 
student at UC’s Goldman School. Alejandra is doing her Applied Policy Analysis project 
(basically a masters thesis) on the future business model for utilities and regulatory framework 
for PUCs in the context of increased distributed resources and specifically increased
deployment of EVs. Dan Adler and I are the clients for her project. She’s already spoken with 
Redacted

a MPA

but I think it would also be helpful for her to talk with you and others who have a 
broader perspective and perhaps more history as well. I’m sending her your way with the hope 
that you can help her set up some meetings in the next few weeks. I’m excited about this 
project and looking forward to hearing her ideas about how ZEVs can be an integral part of the 
utility of the future, as well as what regulators have to do to facilitate the transformation.

Thanks,

Nancy

Nancy E. Ryan, Ph.D.
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